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ISDS 2009 Boston

REGISTRATION FORM

International Skeletal Dysplasia Society Biennial Meeting

Boston Park Plaza Hotel, Boston Massachusetts

July 16 -19, 2009
	Name: 
	Family Name:
	Degree(s)
	Title:

	Hospital/University/Company:

	Address line 1:

	Address line 2: 

	City:  
	State:
	Country
	Mail/Zip Code:

	Phone:
	Fax:

	Email:

	How would you like your name/affiliation listed on your name tag:



	Single room:  FORMCHECKBOX 

$1100 Early Bird

$1200 Regular
	Double room:  FORMCHECKBOX 

$800 Early Bird

$900 Regular
	Full meeting/no room  FORMCHECKBOX 

$500
	Single day/ no room  FORMCHECKBOX 

$200

	For individuals requesting a double room, please provide the name of the second registrant.



	Pre or post doctoral trainee?   FORMCHECKBOX 
 (subtract $100 from the single or double room rate)
Please have your supervisor send a letter or email confirming your status as a trainee.


Because hotel rooms may sell out quickly, we encourage you to register early. 
Payments can be made by credit card or cheque.
Payments by cheque

· Payment by cheque should be payable in US dollars.
· For payment by cheque, make cheque payable in US$ to the Children’s Orthopaedic Surgical Foundation and mail to:

Ms. Jessica Little

Children’s Hospital Boston

300 Longwood Avenue, Enders 920.1

Boston, MA 02115. 
Cheques must be postmarked by March 15, 2009 to qualify for early-bird rates.  
Cheques must be received by June 14, 2009 to guarantee regular registration. 


Payments by credit card

· Credit card information must be provided by March 15, 2009 to qualify for early-bird rates and by June 14, 2009 to guarantee regular registration.
· For payment by credit card please provide the following information:
	Credit card type (Mastercard/Visa only):   FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mastercard         FORMCHECKBOX 
 Visa

	Name on card: 

	Credit card number: 

	Expiration date: 
	Credit card security code: 


Registration form and abstracts can be sent via email to ISDS2009@childrens.harvard.edu, 
or via fax to: 001-617-730-0789.

Last updated: November 1, 2008

